San Diego County Sheriff’s Department

Homicide Detall
Media Information

SUBJECT: Ramona Homicide
LOCATION: 15921 Wood Rock Ln, Ramona
DATE/TIME:  April 15,2018/ 8:35 p.m.
VICTIM: Withheld

SUSPECT: Unknown

The following information is fragmentary and has not been completely verified. It is based,
in part, on hearsay and is intended for early information use rather than being a formal
investigative report.

Sunday night, just after 8:30 p.m., Sheriff's Deputies responded to a 911 call of possible
gunshots in the area of the 15900 block of Wood Rock Ln, in Ramona. The 911 caller stated
that they heard multiple gunshots and someone yelling after the gunshots. When deputies
arrived, they located an adult male victim with a traumatic injury, on the ground outside of a
residence located at 15921 Wood Rock Ln. The male was treated by paramedics from CAL
Fire Department, but did not survive.

Deputies from the Sheriff's Special Enforcement Detail responded to the area to assist in setting
up a perimeter in an attempt to contain any possible suspect(s). A subsequent search of the area
yielded no suspect(s). Detectives are checking the area for possible witnesses.

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call the Sheriff's Homicide Detail at
(858) 974-2321 / after hours at (858) 565-5200. You can also remain anonymous by calling
Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477.

Prepared by: Michael Blevins, Lieutenant
Sheriff's Homicide Detail (858) 974-2321



